It has been a very exciting week in Nursery as day
21 approached in our chick countdown, the eggs
started to hatch in the incubator.

Some children observed one of the chicks hatching
out, it was a wonderful experience.

We have been so lucky caring for 6 chicks who are
very loud!

We learnt about the life cycle of a hen and had our
photographs taken. There were some very detailed
observational drawings of them too.

There were lots of favourite books at story time this

Rhyme of the Week

5 warm eggs in an incubator

Tip tap tip tap and a little bit later
Broken shell in an incubator,
1 chick on the floor!

Continue song..5,4,3,2,1
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In the outdoors, we have enjoyed busy time chalking paths for bikes and scooters,
making creations in the mud kitchen and messy play in soil and orbeez.

As the weather is starting to improve can the children please bring sun hats for busy
time outdoors. Sun cream must be applied before school. Thank you!

Magical Moments

If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading photographs or

video recordings to Seesaw. Thank you!




Acorn Farm will be visiting school after half term — Tuesday 6™ June.

On this day we will change the afternoon session to the morning to ensure all children have the
opportunity to see the animals and enjoy this wonderful experience.

We are really looking forward to meeting and petting the animals and their young.

Please inform staff or return the slip (on the letter) if you give permission for your child to pet
and hold the animals. Also including if they have any allergies. Don’t forget to pay your £3!

Thank you
The Nursery Team




